Esquer, Kaitlin

From: Naneki Elliott <naneki88 @ gmail.com> # 5
Sent: Saturday, June 22, 2013 9:50 AM

To: shcob

Subject: Continuance of SoCal Gas Enhancement Project Hearing

Dear SB County Board of Supervisors,

I'm asking for a continuance of the SoCal Gas Enhancement Project Hearing which is scheduled for Tuesday, June 25th.
The notice that was sent out mentioned "exploration and production, not hydraulic fracturing"...which is misleading.
Specifically, SoCal Gas is requesting that they drill 4 new wells and expand their storage capacity. Drilling should be front
and center. Those who have not been following the project should be told honestly what is proposed on-site.

The public needs to be better informed and | suggest the hearing be postponed for two weeks.

Sincerely,
Naneki Elliott



